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Dear Sir or Madam:

Please accept these comments requesting a nay vote on SB828. This bill will absolutely cripple small business in
Oregon. As an example, home health. If a service provider is scheduled to provide a service to a client and the client
is suddenly admitted into a hospital, the business owner will have to pay the employee when the appointment is
cancelled. This will require the business owner to insert a penalty clause into the service contract. This is but one
example of the devastation this bill will cause. i urge you to not support this poorly conceived bill.

Yours,

Stephen F. Ware
Grants Pass, OR
steve@sworegon.com
Cell: 541-660-8852
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